
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

 Caring People  Quality Programs  Exceptional Service 
 

 

 

 

515.239.5105  main 

515.239.5142  fax 

 

515 Clark Ave. 

Ames, IA 50010 

www.CityofAmes.org 

Mayor’s Office 

MEMO 

 

 

 

9 

 

 

To: City Council Members 

 

From:   Ann H. Campbell, Mayor 

 

Date:   January 10, 2014 

 

Subject: Council Appointments to Ames Convention and Visitors Bureau 

(ACVB) Board of Directors 

 

 

 

With both Jeremy Davis’s and Victoria Szopinski’s terms on Council expiring on 

December 31, 2013, it will be necessary to appoint two council members to fill 

their positions on the ACVB Board of Directors. 

 

For the purpose of maintaining a staggering of the term expiration dates, I 

recommend that the Council approve the appointment of Tim Gartin for one year 

and Amber Corrieri for two years to the Ames Convention and Visitors Bureau 

Board of Directors with terms effective immediately. 
 


